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Donna Conkling

From: Bernice Galef <bernarts@earthlink.net>

Sent: Monday, April 11, 2016 9:22 PM

To: Clerk's Department

Subject: tax increase

 

To: The Village Board, 

  

I strongly oppose the 3.69%  Budget tax increase, and hope that by applying more fund balance that the tax can be 

reduced by as much as 2%. Please take this seriously into consideration. 

 

Thank you in  advance. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

Bernice Galef  

 

 


